

FSS Bhaile Átha Cliath agus an Oirdheiscirt HSE Dublin and South East



Freshford Rd Kilkenny R95 FY71 Telephone 056 7785000

28th January 2025

Deputy Jennifer Murnane O'Connor T.D., Dáil Éireann, Leinster House, Kildare Street, Dublin 2 E: Jennifer.murnaneoconnor@oireachtas.ie

Re: PQ no: 1524/25 - Primary Care Dietitian - St Luke's Hospital, Kilkenny

Dear Deputy Murnane O'Connor

I refer to the recent representation made on behalf to St Luke's Hospital, Kilkenny, which has been referred for direct response.

To ask the Minister for Health when he expects the post of primary care dietitian in St. Luke's Hospital to be filled; and if he will make a statement on the matter.

Jennifer Murnane O'Connor

I have had this matter examined and am advised that we do not have a post of primary care dietitian here in St Luke's Hospital, Kilkenny and we have no current plans to fill this type of post.

I trust this information is helpful to you.

Yours sincerely

Niamh Lacey Hospital Manager

St Luke's Hospital, Kilkenny